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2025 Newsletter of the Freestone State School  

Dear Families, 

It seems that cold and flu season has started early. Please keep your child home if they 
are unwell as a few days home with a cold is better than weeks away due to bronchitis. 
Simply send a text to the school mobile letting us know when they are away.  

Our Mother's Day Bake Sale at Bunnings was a success. The P & C raised over $1100 
which is amazing! A heartfelt thank you to everyone who supported us, from supplying 
lots of delicious goodies, to donations and purchases.  

Next Wednesday we farewell Mrs Brittany Sharp. It has been a pleasure having her on 
board, and the students have thoroughly enjoyed lessons, particularly her science 
lessons. We wish her all the best and hope that she returns to our area soon. 

Thank you to all the parents who have come in for parent teacher meetings. It has been 
great to check in and keep you updated on your child's progress. If you missed the 
information that was sent home, pop a note in the diary about having a meeting, and we 
can arrange it. 

We have decided not to attend the Under 8's Day at Wheatvale next Friday.  All the 
short weeks and absences have made it challenging to get through everything. We do 
have some fun activities planned at the end of term as part of our Sporting Schools 
Grant. We are waiting on confirmation, but this will either be cricket or soccer. Parents 
are welcome to take their children and younger siblings to under 8’s day at Wheatvale if 
they wish to. The details are in the newsletter. 

The Tannymorel Sports Day has now been postponed until Term 3, but we do have 
Warwick Country Sports in Week 8 on Tuesday 10th June. Parents are responsible for 
transport to and from Wheatvale School. The first event of the day is the 800m for 10 
years and older. All staff have set jobs to do on the day so we have limited capacity to 
supervise students who don’t have their parents present. I will be sending out paperwork 
early next week. In order to participate in the program we have to have paperwork 
completed for every student. Under 8’s have sprints and then are needed for relays, 
which are usually at the end of the day—it is massive! There will be a canteen operating 
on the day but pre-orders are required for hot meal options. 

Finally, we wish Emily Coy a speedy recovery and welcome Emily Parker as a 
temporary cleaner in her absence. Have a safe week! 

Laura Watson   

Principal 

Warwick  
Country Sports 

Day 
 

Tuesday, 
10th June 2025 

held at  
Wheatvale State School 

School Dental 
Van Service 

 
Please ensure you 

have completed 
registration forms 
if you want your 

child to access this 
service.   

Forms are due in 
Monday  

26th May 2025 
 

Under 8’s Day 
 

Friday, 
23rd May 

10am-12noon 
at  

Wheatvale State 
School 
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Other Notices 

Raleigh  

celebrated his 

special  

birthday  

recently! 

What a  

lovely day he 

had! 

P-2 Term 2 Week 2 Student Awards 
Congratulations to Ariyah for her  

awesome work in the classroom, and 
spelling and dictation. Also to Harper 

for being kind.to her classmates. 

Our Seniors for 
2025 are  
Thomas, 

Charles and 
Matty(absent from 

photo).  The 
shirt designs 
are very eye-
catching this 
year and the 

Seniors look so 
mature in them. 

We hope the 
shirts will help 
them step up 

with being  
responsible 

leaders of our 
school. 

(Stay tuned for 
photo of Matty in 
next newsletter!) 
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